
Martial Arts at Ruckleigh- September 2022 
 
Dear Parent/ Guardian, 
 
Your child will be taking part in the martial arts sessions at Ruckleigh school. The information 
in this letter will cover most of the necessary information but if you have any questions, please 
feel free to contact me using the information above. 
 
Fees 
Payment for these sessions is collected half termly in advance (at a cost of £6 per session). 
Letters will be sent out to existing parents in August and will be available at school prior to the 
first session for newcomers. Due to difficulties collecting payments in the past, children who 
are not registered and up to date with payments by the set deadline will not be permitted to 
attend the sessions. If this is the case, I will contact parents to collect their child from school. 
 
Membership 
This is your insurance, licence and registration and costs £25 annually. I have taken the 
decision that this amount will be spread over the course of the year on a half termly basis to 
make it both easier to collect and fairer given the changeable nature of children. This will show 
as a charge of £5 on your bill each half term (excluding the last half term to give your annual 
£25 total). A membership form will also need to be filled in at time of joining. These are 
available from the instructor, our website and will also be handed out alongside your bill. 
 
Suits 
Suits are not a mandatory piece of equipment for the first few weeks. However, if your child 
would like a suit, they cost £21 and are available direct from the instructors. If you would like 
one for a birthday or Christmas present, please speak to one of us and we will arrange a pick 
up point so that the surprise isn’t ruined! T-shirts for summer and other equipment are also 
available.  
 
Belt tests 
Belt tests are run in school and cost £20. Your child will be given a letter when they are ready 
to test. Please bear in mind that your child may not always be ready to test. As they progress, 
there is a lot more to remember, and it may take them longer to learn the material they require. 
 
I hope this answers any questions you may have but if you have any further queries, please 
feel free to contact me on the number or email address above. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Laura Drayton 
ATMA karate  

Association of Traditional Martial Arts 
 

Tel: 07803621818 
Email: laura.drayton@yahoo.co.uk 

www.atmakarate.com  

Instructor: Master Laura Drayton, 6th Dan ATMA 


